
 

Newsletter 

 Friday, 7th October 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s winners! They have had 

100% attendance and demonstrated a huge amount of 

Excellence (this week’s Commando Joe’s character 

value).  

 

Attendance - In to Win! 
We have 218 children who have attended school every day this academic year so far. Two 

more weeks, so keep attending every day, and you will have 100% attendance! What will 

the reward be? 

 

Y5 Residential Visit 
 

Mr Keen and Mr Johnson have visited Carlton 
this week and are looking forward to seeing 
you all on Wednesday at 5pm for our 
information evening. Please ensure you have 
completed and returned any medical 
information forms by Monday 10th October.  

 
Flu Vaccination 

(Reception – Y6) 

The Flu Vaccination Team will be in school on 

Tuesday November 1st. Please see the 

following link for details and to provide 

consent. Our school number is HD111600. 

https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

 

Parent/Carer Consultations 

Our consultation evenings have been a superb face-to-

face success and we are extremely thankful for all the 

verbal feedback we received, either directly to a class 

teacher, or at the front door on your way out. Our 

Reception - Y6 pupils are each bringing home a letter 

regarding this, and we please ask that take a few 

moments to write down some of those thoughts, and 

return them to your child’s class teacher.  

All feedback is gratefully received!  

Thank you in advance. 

 

 

Cross Country 

A huge pat on the back to all of our children 

who attended the Cross-Country Town Final 

at High Tunstall yesterday morning. Each 

child was amazing and pushed themselves to 

complete each race. 8 of our pupils have 

qualified for this coming Wednesday’s Tees 

Valley Final, where they will represent 

Hartlepool at Stewart Park in 

Middlesbrough. Good luck everyone! 

 

The school nurse will be holding a drop-in session on Tuesday 11th 

October. If you would like to discuss anything with her please come to 

the school office between 8:45 and 9:45. No appointment is required. 

 

Trussell Trust Foodbanks 

 

Thank you all so much for your 

generous food donations. If you 

would still like support the Trust, 

donations can still be sent in up to 

first thing Thursday morning 

(13.10.22). 

 

Lost Property 

We are pleased that some items have returned home to their owners. Following three 

opportunities this week to collect lost belongings, all remaining items will next week be 

taken to Hartlepool Uniform Recycling, Bellevue Centre, Kendal Road.  The 

centre is open Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9am until 2.30pm, and if anyone requires 

help with uniform, or winter clothing, or need any support, their number is 

07891013715. We ask that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s 

name. 

. 
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